
Birthdays    
2nd March - 8th March

Attendance
 

4th March -
8th March

 Nursery       87%
 Reception   99%
  Year 1           95%
  Year 2          100%
  Year 3          89%
  Year 4           99%
  Year 5           82%
  Year 6           92%

Whole School: 92%

House Team Winner 
of the week

Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
11th March 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 3

Tuesday 12th March 
Year 4 Swimming

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP    
 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events

If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

World Book Day

Issue 22- 8th March 2024

Gospel Quote
For God loved the world so
much that he gave his only
Son, so that everyone who

believes in him may not die
but have eternal life. For
God did not send his Son

into the world to be its
judge, but to be its saviour.

John 3:15

W

This is a short half term, so even though we are only 2 weeks in, Easter is already in sight!  Next Thursday, we have a
whole school Mass which you are all welcome to join.  The children really do love seeing family members on these
occasions so if you are available, please do try to join us.  We will also be holding Parents Evening before Easter so
please keep an eye on school spider to book your appointment - this will be set up very soon.  I would politely like to
remind everyone that false nails and/or nail varnish is not permitted in school.  We have had a few children come to
school with beautiful nails who have very sensibly removed them when asked.  Thank you for your support with
this.  Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Holland.

We had a wonderful day on Thursday celebrating all things reading for World Book
Day. Not only do children learn vital skills for later reading and writing, but

sharing books also helps with talking, listening, and communication skills. There
are lots of resources online which are free for parents to access, these can be found

on the World Book Day website. Each child received a one pound book token
yesterday which they can take to the following retailers to redeem - Your local
independent bookseller:  Asda, Blackwell’s (selected stores only), Sainsburys,

Tesco, The Works, Waterstones and WHSmith.

Awards

Vada  - 10
Aadya - 10

Mrs Holland - 21



Tuesday 12th March  Year 4 swimming

Wednesday 13th March -
Thursday 15th March

Year 6 Residential
3 day residential
 at Condover Hall

Tuesday 12th March
Whole school

Drumming
workshop

An ‘Amasing’ opportunity for
our children!

Thursday 14th March
Whole School Mass

St. Theresa’s Church
9.30am

This is to celebrate our children who
are preparing for  First Holy

Communion.  All parents  are welcome
to join us.

Tuesday 19th March
Wednesday 20th March

Parents evening
Times will be released nearer

the time

Wednesday 24th April -
Thursday 25th April

Year 2 Residential
Overnight stay at Burwardlsey

- more details to follow

Wednesday 22nd May -
Thursday 23rd May

Year 4 Residential
Overnight stay at Petty Pool -

more details to follow

Before and Afterschool Club

Please register
https://awcoaching.c

hildcare-online-
booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care
vouchers for payment

 Looking further ahead...




